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Comments: As a retired federal firefighter, I have spent years working with the public in our national forests. One

thing I have learned over the years is that the general public does not take care of our natural resources. As an

individual who will be relocating to Montana, I object to this project. This private company should not be allowed

to move in and potentially destroy this beautiful habitat. Having more cabins and a dining hall will only bring in the

wealthy visitors who have destroyed their own natural resources in their own states I know this will happen

because I have seen this take place all over the United States. I was the one leading teams of federal firefighters

to pick up the trash, waste, dumping sites, and drug labs created by the public. Please do not turn Montana into

this type of waste land. 


